
 

 

I wish you a blessed Christmas time. 

                         Christiane

 

Dear friends  
 

The last weeks have been really busy. In Proptisht, we continued practicing Christmas songs with 

the children and young people who attend the guitar class. They will sing the songs when they 

have their Christmas program. We got many gifts for the ladies, like self made bags, scarves,  

aprons. These gifts are always appreciated and show the women in the villages that people  

care for them. In Pogradec, the ladies who attend our church gather for weekly ladies meetings.  

I started with a guitar class in Kotodesh so that the children will be able to play some of the  

worship songs. In the guitar class in Proptisht, the young people are practicing the Christmas 

songs. Earlier in November, I went to Germany, visiting family and especially my sister.  

We had the annual Living Water Germany meeting in Braunschweig. I could also attend the 
homecoming from my missions organization, Globe Mission in Germany. This was an encouraging 
time. I want to thank you very much for all your prayers and your faithful financial support. 

  

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

December 2023 

After church service Gifts for ladies 

Guitar class Proptisht  

Guitar class Kotodesh 

Extra food 

Ladies meeting Pogradec 

Gifts Proptisht  Ladies Pogradec 

mailto:christiane@lwintl.org

